
RABC GENERAL MEETING AGENDA
December 4, 2023 – 6:30 PM

● Meeting called to order by Kate Gaddis at 6:35pm, introductions were completed

● Athletic Director’s Report from Pat DeCamillis

o Cross Country: Cloe Ruth was League Champ, Regional Champ, and State Qualifier. Leila
Mahvan qualified but did not run. Simon Murray also was a Boys State Qualifier.
Matthew Schliesman was 4th in the Unified Race at State

o Football: 3-7 overall 2-2 in League Play
o Boys Golf: 2 State Qualifiers, Preston Waller, Nick Horvath
o Boys Soccer: 12-4-1, Lost to Regis Groff in the 2nd round of the State Playoffs
o Softball:9-14
o Cheer: Performs on Friday at State Competition.
o Dance: League 2nd Place in HipHop, performs Saturday at State Competition
o Boys Tennis: 4-5 and 3-2 in league
o Girls Volleyball: 5-18
o Unified Bowling: Regional Champions, State Runner-Up. Bri Hickman, Averi McKenzie,

Ethan Newby, Josh Jones, Beckam Wright
o Current coach openings: Football Head Coach, Softball Head Coach

o Assembly is planned for 12/14/23 and will recognize athletes, Valerie Allman as a

speaker

● Treasurer’s Report from Sonya Oster

o Team reports have been distributed and includes concessions earnings

o Approximately $25k in RABC account

● General Fund Disbursements: Disbursement requests were presented by representatives of each

team. Sonya Oster moved to approve all request, Becca Johnston seconded. Motion passed

(amounts are approximate and will be validated with official receipts).

o Dance Team - $2,000 for jackets, music, and competition fees
o Girls Basketball - $1,000 for basketballs
o Cheer Team - $2,800 for choreography and music
o Boys and Girls Tennis - $2,375 for tennis bags

● The Board is looking for new Board Members for 2024-2025 year! Contact a member for info

o Secretary

o At Large Positions - the intent is to become familiar with the board then move into

another position

o Concessions team

● Fundraising Update

o School Store Update: an additional $385 has been sold since the end of football



o Concessions: Approximately $4800 has paid out to teams for working concessions.

Football will earn approximately $1200 for the extra setup/takedown

o Dining for Dollars: approximately $6700 has been earned from the community dining

nights, which is split between RABC, SCOPA and SCEF. In N Out was a huge success!

● Open Comments

o After Prom planning has started contact silvercreekafterprom@gmail.com to get

involved. Prom is April 13.

o SCEF is organizing teacher/staff appreciation on December 15 - additional help or

goodies are welcome!

● Adjourn at 7:02
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